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Message:
As a Texas resident, I oppose redistricting Texas. It is a manipulation of the
democratic process. Among other issues in Texas, I oppose Abbott's education voucher. I
disagree with how funds are being distributed. I disagree with how INHUMANE the
administration and ICE are treating immigrants and wasting their money on deportation
strategies. I do not agree with implementing Christianity or any religion in schools.
Separation of state and religion? The funds should be directed at schools that are
facing financial struggles, such as San Antonio, TX, especially when we are ranked 29th
in the nation. As a Texas resident, I ask you to look into your souls and beliefs and
think if God would accept you into Heaven knowing how you feel, treat, talk about, and
talk to people, especially immigrants? AND ESPECIALLY when the whole bible is about God
helping those who are not privileged and being ACCEPTING of immigrants. We cannot
enable a 34-count convicted felon and rapist who speaks without dignity and respect to
others verbally and on his media. If Joe Biden had done half of the things Trump had
done, you ALL would be outraged, and the fact that you do not hold Trump to the same
standard is appalling and hypocritical. The United States does not look united to its
citizens and the rest of the world, making us weak. You all have the power to set a
higher standard of what we really should look like. We prided ourselves on being the
"melting pot", but we have only looked at our neighbors and denied them the respect,
rights, and empathy they deserve. So again, I ask you to really look into your souls
and ask yourself if God would agree with what you are doing to your neighbor. One last
thing, stop sending funds to Israel and start looking into the HUMAN-MADE famine in
Gaza. Is it godly to allow that?




